Stacy Radford

From: Michael Kirby <chfsanit@uncashd.org>
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 2:58 PM

To: Stacy Radford

Cc: advancedsurvey@aol.com

Subject: RE: 23SUBS3 - 145 Moxley Road, Uncasville, CT

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

1. Both lots meet the requirements of the CT Public Health Code for subsurface sewage disposal.

2. The wells at 139 and 140 Moxley Road are to be located.

3. The MLSS Calcs & Design state lots 24 and 24-1

From: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 11:55 AM

To: Michael Kirby <chfsanit@uncashd.org>; John Carlson <JCarlson@montville-ct.org>
Subject: 23SUB3 - 145 Moxley Road, Uncasville, CT

Good Morning:

Please review the Application number 23 SUB 3 for the above mentioned property using the link below. Please forward
your comments to my attention.

https://link.edgepilot.com/s/808a402d/cRalclfgw0iUHgSI6Hm8wQ?u=https://www.townofmontville.org/form-
repository/23-sub-3-145-moxley-road-2-lot-subdivision/

Please feel free to contact our office if you have any questions.

Thank You!

Stacy Raodford

Zoning & Wetland Officer — Dept. of Land Use & Development
Town of Montville

310 Norwich-New London Tpke., Uncasville, CT 06382
Telephone: (860) 848-6779

Links contained in this email have been replaced. If you click on a link in the email above, the link will be analyzed for
known threats. If a known threat is found, you will not be able to proceed to the destination. If suspicious content is
detected, you will see a warning.



